
 

Dear Families, 

 

It is March and St. Patrick’s Day is just around the corner! Every 

year we have mischievous Leprechauns visit our classroom. 

Every year, we try to capture them. For Practical Life 

homework in March students can work on a leprechaun trap. 

We encourage them to use simple machines to trap the 

leprechauns. Please bring leprechaun traps on March 15th to 

set up over spring break. 

 

Lastly, we need tablecloths or picnic blankets for lunch and 

snack time. I am hoping someone has some extra tablecloths 

in their home that they are not using and willing to part with it. 

 

For this school year, we are studying different virtues. If you 

would like to accompany us on this journey at home, you can 

look into the book, The Families Virtues Guide by Linda Kavelin 

Popov. This month, we will start with assertiveness. I’ll leave you 

with this quote: 

 

“Since you are like no other being ever created since the 

beginning of time, you are incomparable. “ 

-Brenda Ueland 

 

 

 

 

All School Bulletin 

March 15th: Half Day 

March 18—22: Spring Break  

  No School 

April 1st/2nd: Picture Day 

 

Important Dates 

Happy Birthday to: 

Elle on March 2nd 

Aurora on March 5th 

Aurora on March 23rd 

Assembly Schedule 

Friday at 8:30 

March 1—3rd Grade 

March 8—Games 

March 15—Rm. 9 Pi Day 

March 29—Spring Equinox 

 

Tues., March 26:  Full Moon 
Celebration 
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